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Joint Committee on Transportation,
 
In 2014 the voters in Oregon overwhelmingly voted against a similar law with Measure 88.
 
Illegal immigrants absolutely have no rights to Oregon Driver Licenses or Voter ID.
 
Respect the will of “we the people” that have already said NO to this  nonsense recently and reject
HB 2015.
 
Ken Taylor
Warren, OR
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